From:

Subject: Concerns Regarding the Edgware Policy in Barnet Local Plan Main Modifications
Date: 18 June 2024 10:55:09

You don't often get email fro_.m why this is important

| ** Warning External Email **
Representation from: Dawn Frangi

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed Main
Modifications to the Barnet Local Plan.

It does not apply to a third of the town as it only covers the Barnet side of Edgware. It
gives little weight to the impact on the Harrow side. We feel that decisions affecting
Edgware should be made collaboratively between both Boroughs.

Unfortunately, I haven’t received any written communication from Barnet Council about
the Local Plan, despite its significance for Edgware’s future. Given the potential for
significant change to Edgware’s character and residents’ quality of life, I believe wider
notification would have been helpful.

I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and its residents,
both present and future.

It seems ridiculous to be planning to build so many extra flats with no parking. What 1f
people want to travel north? There is no tube beyond Edgware in that direction cars are
needed.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any representations made
by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association. Please consider their
submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

Yours sincerely

Dawn Frangi





